Telephone CHapel 3-6791

P. O. Box 6003 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

October 25, 1961

S. R. Morss Rt. 3, Bradford, Massachussetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your DX Report to us on our frequency measurement on October 21, 1961.

Thank you for your information and do hope you are able to read us again in the future.

We program country and western music all day. We are daytime only for right now but hope to go on full time in the very near future.

Cordially,

(Mrs.) Juanita Rutledge

Traffic Manager

jr/